Notice of Public Hearing
Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing during their meeting on September 19th, 2023 at 5:00 PM. The meeting will be held in the Commission Chambers on the first floor of the Weber Center, located at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden UT 84401. The following will be considered as part of the public hearing:
[bookmark: _GoBack]ZMA 2023-07. A proposal to rezone 7.44 acres to the R-3 (residential) zone and C-1) commercial and apply a master planned development overlay zone to the 7.44 acres located at 3300 S and 3500 W, Ogden. 
Questions about the proposal can be sent via email to sburton@webercountyutah.gov.

